
Running Reports in SAM Using HTML 5 
 

The new HTML5 version of Student Achievement Manager (SAM) was released on December 19, 2018. 
The HTML5 version eliminates SAM’s dependence on Adobe Flash Player.  

When clicking Run Report in the HTML5 version of SAM, a PDF of the report opens in a new browser 
window. If pop-ups are blocked in the browser, teachers and administrators may see a pop-up blocker 
error when running reports in the HMTL5 version of SAM (students are not affected by this). To eliminate 
this error, follow these steps:  

 

1. If the report has been blocked, a pop-up blocker icon will appear in the upper right corner of the 
browser. Click this icon to go to the pop-up blockers settings.  

 

2. Choose Always allow pop-ups and redirects from *.education.scholastic.com in order for the reports 
to properly display  



 

3. Click Done to view the PDF version of the selected SAM report. 

This setting may also be done at the district or school level by a district or school administrator.  

Please call HMH Technical Support at 800-283-5974 with any questions or for further clarification. 

 


